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From: <f.brandt@att.net>
To: Barbara Byron <bbyron@energy.state.ca.us>
Date: 8/4/2011 3:43 PM
Subject: Additional comments to July 26 workshop

Dear MS Byron,
I am looking forward to the transcript for the workshop on 26 July because the web ex recording is like 
the actual meeting, too lengthy.. It is possible to skim over the transcript but I found it impossible to skim 
the web ex.
I hope that the transcript will include my presentation as read by MS Jennings and the comments made at 
the meeting.
I realize that my comments were outside of the tenor of the workshop which was to bash nuclear energy. 
I still believe this is a serious mistake by the CEC when the need for a better source of energy other than 
solar or wind is so apparent.
I remind you and the CEC that the faults of nuclear energy are amenable to engineering control. The 
faults of solar and wind can be solved by storage but that is going to be very expensive and difficult 
beyond the difficulties of  providing safe nuclear energy.
I would like to add  additional comments to the comment list  to counter some of the canned comments 
that crowd the comment list. Is it possible to do this?
Frank Brandt
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